
  

 

Message from the President  
Judy Paulson — 972-618-3049 

jpaulson86@yahoo.com 

 

 

From the President  May 2014  

 April is always a very busy month in the FCWC!  Many thanks to Debbie 

Berman and Lisa Chill who provided valuable insight into rearranging, pri-

oritizing and displaying furniture and accessories.  A huge bouquet of 

thanks to Patty Moore for being brave enough to let these two decorators 

have at her living room, dining room and foyer.  Patty had accumulated 

furniture from her Mother-In-Law and her husband along with her own 

furniture.  It was amazing how a new set (actually two sets) of eyes can 

make such a difference in the placing of accessories and furniture.  Patty is 

fortunate to have several beautiful pieces to display.  This program was de-

lightful!  

 Many thanks to the Nominating Committee, led by Lynn Brule.  The new 

slate was presented at the April meeting and approved unanimously.  

 Our end of the year event will be held at the Chocolate Angel.  This will 

our opportunity to thank the existing FCWC Board and to welcome the 

new FCWC Board.  Please plan to attend.  Your presence is needed to 

make the evening a success. 

Judy 
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Board of Directors for 2014-2015 
President Diana Hueter 

Parliamentarian  Judy Paulson 

Service Project Chairperson  Diane Apprill 

Liaison to HOA  Lynn Brule 

First VP Membership  Lisa Chill 

Membership Activity Coordinator                          Linda Lieser 

Second VP Programs  Denise Cason 

Special Program Coordinator  Shannon Harris 

Hospitality Coordinator  Barbara Desco 

Publicity Chairperson  Shannon Martin 

Third VP Communications  Ann Deen 

Newsletter Assistant  Pat Parker 

Block Captain Coordinator  Lauralee Cornuaud 

Advertising  Jennifer Daniel-Millligan 

Sunshine Chairperson  Christy Becker 

Fourth VP Technology Denise Provencher 

Photographer Patty Boyer-Moore 

Recording Secretary Joyce Pollacia 

Treasurer  Kelly Ford 

1st Vice President – Membership 
Lisa Chill 972-208-8602  

lchill864@gmail.com 

 
Our membership is at 134. Great job on helping me recruit our new neighbors. 

It is the collective effort of our organization to ensure a fun and educational year.  I am looking for a 

host for the fall membership dinner. Please let me know if you are interested in hosting the event. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Chill 

Treasurer’s Report 
Patty Boyer-Moore—972-208-0164 

patty.boyer.moore@hotmail.com 

 
No Article submitted. 
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2nd Vice President – Programs  

Diana Hueter — 972.943.8172  

dthueter@aol.com  

 

We had a large turnout for our April meeting at Patty Boyer-Moore’s home where Debbie 

Berman and Lisa Chill performed their decorating magic on the entry, dining room and living 

room.  After some rearranging of furniture, grouping of pictures, silver trays, and other treas-

ured items, and the addition of lovely fresh floral bouquets, the rooms took on an exciting and 

beautiful new look.  Special thanks to Lisa and Debbie for their outstanding decorative touch-

es and for creating such an exciting program!  And, special thanks to Patty for opening up her 

home to us.    

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS:   

Forest Creek Woman’s Club  

Invites you to our Installation of Officers Dinner at the  

Chocolate Angel on Monday, May 12th  

A time for members to enjoy each other’s company over dinner, say thanks to our 2013-14 Officers 

for all their efforts to make this a great year for all of us and to welcome our new Board!  

When:  Monday, May 12th from 6:30-9:30PM   

Where:  Chocolate Angel 4709 West Parker Road, Suite 450, Plano, Texas 75093  

 Hors d’ Oeuvres: Baked Brie in homemade bourbon pecan praline sauce, Artichoke Stuffed Mush-

rooms with spinach, garlic, cheese, artichoke hearts & parmesan topped with bread crumbs, and 

Skewers of grape tomatoes and tiny mozzarella balls drizzled with basil pesto  

Salad:  Spinach salad tossed with strawberries, red onions, blue cheese crumbles and glazed pe-

cans, served with raspberry vinaigrette   

 

Choice of Entrees:  Parmesan Encrusted Chicken, Tilapia or Vegetarian dish of Pasta Primavera. 

Included with all entrées:  Green Bean Bundles, Oven-roasted Potatoes, and Homemade Yeast Rolls  

Choice of Desserts:  Crème Brûlée or Chocolate Layer Cake   

Beverage Selections of Cucumber Water, Mango Flavored (unsweetened) Tea, and Coffee  

**Complimentary Wine Selections provided this evening by FCWC**   

 

RSVP with Entrée and Dessert selection and $20 payment to FCWC by May 5th, 2014 posted or 

hand-delivered (to the Basket by the front doorbell) to the home of Diana Hueter at 3500 Terry 

Drive  
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3rd Vice President—Communications  
Sherry Craig— 214-929-9914 

sherrycraigfcwc@hotmail.com 
 

 

It’s almost May and summer is upon us!  Thank you for all your wonderful newsletter articles 

and pictures!  

4th Vice President – Technology  
Denise Provencher   —  214-679-3347 

denise.provencher@verizon.net 

 
Check us out on Facebook and let me know what you think:  

https://www.facebook.com/ForestCreekWomansClub.  

Also, if anyone has experience with community FB pages, please give  me a shout; reading 

online help is tedious! 

www.fcwc.net 

Coat Drive Fall 2014 

 

Cleaning closets?  Reorganizing the kids 

clothes?  Getting rid of your husband's old coat you don't 

like?  Bring it to me at 3436 Terry Drive!  I am accepting 

donations of used coats all summer long.  Just drop them off in a plastic bag on 

my front porch anytime.  I will hang onto them and we will deliver to the 

needy in late October.  If you see a fabulous coat sale, just keep in mind that I 

buy clean used coats for around $5-10.00 each with the monies donated to the 

project each year. Thanks for keeping kids warm!  

 

 Diane Apprill 
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Moms and Tots 
Rebecca Sehnert—214-450-5969 

rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com 

 

Hello Forest Creek Ladies from the Moms & Tots group!  We 

are well into spring & loving the nice weather....this is the time 

to get our kiddos out & let them run & do what they do 

best....PLAY!!!   

If you have little ones ages newborn to pre-school, come & check this group out.  We meet 

on Monday mornings at 9:30, usually at the neighborhood playground or at various host 

homes.  Bring your coffee...bring your little one(s)... & experience the sweet craziness with 

us!   

For more info, contact Rebecca Sehnert at 214-450-5969.   

Ya-Yas Book Club 
Joyce Pollacia  —-  972-618-2146 

joyce_pollacia@hotmail.com  

 

Ya-Ya’s Book Club 

 
Carole Jernigan and Marilou Mills were our hosts, providing delight-

ful treats for April as we fell in love with Jackie Kennedy again. 

Her style and grace were remembered in Clint Hill's book Mrs. Kennedy and Me. Everyone 

agreed it was a favorite this year. 

 

Time was spent selecting the reading list for next year. The final vote will be at the May 

meeting, so this is an important one to attend. 

Also, we will discuss a  really good book: The Aviator's Wife by Melanie Benjamin.  A look 

into the life and times of 

the marriage of Charles and Anne Lindbergh. Although this is a fictional account after his 

historic flight in 1927, it is based on factual events. 

 

We will meet on May 1 at the home of Barbara Desco, 3513 Terry at 7:00 pm. Please call or 

email Barbara at 903.436.0003 or barbaradesco@tx.rr.com if you are attending.  

 

This activity is open to all members of the club. This is the last meeting of the year; 

even if you have not attended any others, you are still welcome. 

mailto:rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com
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Bunko I        
Linda Whelan—972-618-3731 

linda_whelan@verizon.net  

 

Thanks Margaret for a great evening of Bun-

ko. Loved all the goodies to eat. Our last Bun-

ko  of the year will be Wed. May 14th at 

Carole Jernigan's. If you are not able to attend, 

please call Carole and let her know who your 

sub will be. Looking forward to seeing every-

one. Her phone # is 972-985-8786 

Bunko II   
Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340   

cookie0242@verizon.net 
 

Thank you Carla for hosting our April Bun-

ko.  Your array of food and desserts were 

wonderful.  My Ford was on a roll with Most 

Bunkos, all of them in the first game we 

played.  Our subs also went home with cash--

Linda Whelan for low score and Jennie Little 

with high score.  Our last Bunko for the 

season is on May 20th at Sandy Tuck-

er's home.  She will present the "Most 

Bunkos for the Year" award to one of 

our members.  Please call Sandy, 972

-618-6594, with the name of your sub 

if you can't attend.  

Bunko IV 
Diane Apprill—972-618-2412 

dapprill@aol.com 

 

We are such a wild group.  Bunko IV may 

need to start using lids on our 

glasses and seat belts in the 

chairs.  Thank you Sherry Craig 

for a delightful dinner and the 

cutest Bunny Cake for des-

sert.  You really outdid your-

self!  Next month we are cele-

brating a great year by inviting 

all of our members and subs to join us at 

Rusty Taco for an outdoor dinner party and 

end of the year celebration.  Time and date 

TBD.   

 

A little gossip around the 

table… “Where is Lynn?” 

“She hurt herself HOW!” 

 

 

 

 

 

Diane Apprill 

Bunko III 

Laurie Thomas —-972-491-1295   

laurie_plano@hotmail.com  

 

Take note, Bunko Babes:  The May meeting 

has been pushed back a week, to Monday, 

May 19!  But first, thank you, Patty, for host-

ing in April, and sharing your lovely 

home.  We'll have the last meeting of this club 

year at Bridgit Basel's home, 3133 Carroll Cir-

cle, at 7:30 p.m. on the 19th.  We hope to see 

all of you there, but if you can't make it, please 

call Bridgit at 972-618-0353 with the name of 

your sub.    

www.fcwc.net 

Couple’s Bunko I 
Maria Giglio—972-618-1848  

agiglio@airmail.net 

  

Couples Bunko I will be meeting at the home 

of Carole and Cliff Jernigan this month with 

the exact time and date TBD. 

Couple’s Bunko II 

Judie Dellis—214-769-4000 

j.dellis@veizon.net  

 

Thanks to the Cerratos for hosting a wonder-

ful bunko in April.  Details of the May gather-

ing  will be sent out shortly.   

mailto:linda_whelan@verizon.net
mailto:j.dellis@verizon.net
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Round Robin Bridge  

Nancy Ganci—972-618-2964 

nganci@verizon.net 
 

 

No article submitted. 

First Monday Bridge  
Sandy Tucker— 972-618-6594 

sandy_tucker@verizon.net 

 

In April, Susan Rooke hosted our bridge 

night where Terry Shepperd won "high" 

score, Glenna Crawford won "second high" 

and Sandy Tucker won her money back with 

"low" score.  

 

 In May, Sandy Tucker will host our group 

on Monday, the 5th at her home at 3532 

Melanie Lane at 7:00 

PM.  If you are unable to 

participate, please 

call Sandy 

(972.618.6594) with the 

name of your sub.   

Easygoing Bridge       
Kathy Troop  — 

kathy@planoapts.com 

 

Thanks, Carol, for hosting and all the deli-

cious goodies!  Nancy Ganci was our big 

winner.   

 

We have changed the May game to Tuesday, 

May 13th so as not to conflict with the final 

FCWC meeting.  Nadine will host. 

www.fcwc.net 

Just for Fun Bridge Group I 

Sharon Russell  —   972-618-0178 

russellini2@gmail.com 

 

We will be playing bridge at Joyce Milarski's 

on May 25th. Look forward to seeing everyone 

at our last gathering of the year.  

Mexican Train Dominoes 
Pat Gray—972-208-2211  

 

DOMINOES  Our next meeting will be Tues. May 6th at10 am at Nancy's 

home, 3501 Melanie Lane  Happy Mother's Day  
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Showgirls 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 

No news 

www.fcwc.net 

Care and Share 
Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340 

cookie0242@verizon.net  

 
Kristie Tower's granddaughter, Alexis age 17, is now home after spending several days in the 

hospital due to a severe asthma attack.  Please continue to keep me informed at the number 

above of any activity in our neighborhood.  Also, please continue to pray for our military and 

their families.  

 

Happy Birthday to our MAY Members: 

Marianne Kelly            May 2nd 

Ann-Marie Bowen       May 6th 

Jill Martinez                  May 8th 

Ellen Brigham              May 16th 

Allison Mounce            May 18th 

Christine Gray              May 19th 

Glenna Crawford          May 21st 

Patricia Kempf             May 21st 

 

 

Wine and Dine 2013 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 

Ladies (and Gentlemen), 

 

Our last Wine and Dine of the year is almost upon us! In the last few 

years we have established the tradition of all getting together for dessert 

at one house to share our friendship and brag about our favorite meals! 

This year we are all going to meet at our house, 3517 Terry. Hostesses, somewhere around 

9:15 -9:30 just grab your wine and your guests and “Come On Down”!! 

 

NOTE: If you are making the dessert please bring to Ronnie before the dinner but add the cost 

to your individual house! 

 

Gerald and Ronnie Vokolek 

mailto:cookie0242@verizon.net
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www.fcwc.net 

Couples Night Out 
Ann Deen —-  214-536-7074 

jfdeen@verizon.net 

 

Couples Night Out with great friends..  
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The “Cheers” of Forest Creek!

3020 Legacy Drive
Suite 130
Plano, Texas 75023
972-491-6732

3245 W. Main St.
Suite 201

Frisco, TX 75034
214-705-8500

“We are committed to giving our 
guests

the warm welcoming feeling that goes
with a great Mexican meal.”

salsatexmex.com

“We cater for all occasions.”
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Jennifer Daniel Milligan with husband Kelly; 

 Jack (16), Mary Kate (8) and Ginger (3) 

 

Dear Forest Creek Neighbors, 
 

Since 1985, three generations of the Daniel Family have called 
Forest Creek Estates “home”! 

 

My Mother, Diane Daniel, has sold homes in Forest Creek since 1983; I 
grew up here and have been selling real estate in Plano since 1993. In 

2003, I returned to Forest Creek to raise my own family.  
 

Year-to-date Jennifer’s listings are selling 38 days on average within 2% of 
asking price. Let Jennifer Daniel Milligan & The Daniel Team show you 
how our “Staged for Success” program can help you achieve your home’s 

maximum value in today’s changing market. 
 

“The Daniel Team” was named  
“Best Realtors in Dallas” by “D” Magazine 

2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012 
 

Jennifer Daniel Milligan, ABR, CRS, GRI, SRES 

Keller Williams Realty   3600 Preston Road #100 in Plano  

972-310-9911  
Please visit our website at www.forestcreekspecialist.com 
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                               Financial Advisor 
 

                                          John H. Towers 

 

            Experienced:   Forty-four years in the financial industry 

            Independent:  Works for his clients, not a brokerage firm. 

 

            Specializes in :  1. Retirement Distribution Planning 

                                      2.Tax Reduction Strategies 

                                      3. Investment alternatives to complement 

             and  diversify around traditional stock and bond portfolios 

                                      4. Social Security Maximization  

 

                                           John H. Towers 

                                     Personal Wealth Advisors 

 
                                           Securities Offered Through VSR Financial Services, Inc. 

                                                                  Member NASD & SIPC 

 

                                      Office: 972-377-8088 

                                      Cell:     972-523-3277 
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Miracle Repairs 
 

Home Improvements 
PAINT – TILE – WOOD – ELECTRIC – PLUMBING 

 

Dennis Wilmot 
(214) 663-4309 – dennis.wilmot@verizon.net 

 
Member of Forest Creek HOA 
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